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April 20, 2023

Chris Harkins, Director

State Budget Office

Department of Technology, Management, and Budget
6th Floor Romney Building

Lansing, M| 48090

Dear Director Harkins:

For your information, the attached transfer package has been approved by a majority of the members of both
the Senate and House Appropriations Committees.

The transfers approved are from the State Budget Office letter dated October 5, 2023, Legislative Transfer
Request 2023-1. The transfers are for the Department of Labor and Economic Opportunity

If you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely, ,
Sarah E. Anthony, Chair Angela Witwer, Chair

Senate Appropriations Committee House Appropriations Committee



